

WESLEYAN THEOLOGICAL SOCIETY

A FELLOWSHIP OF WESLEYAN ARMINIAN SCHOLARS

WILMORE, KENTUCKY

Box 341 Concord, Migh. 49237 November 28, 1968

Dear Dr. Carter:

OFFICERS

PRESIDENT, Lowell E. Roberts Asbury College Wilmore, Kentucky 40390

PRES. - ELECT, Merne A. Harris Vennard College University Park, Iowa 52595

SEC.-TREAS., Wilber T. Dayton Asbury Theological Seminary Wilmore, Kentucky 40390

PROMOTIONAL SEC., Arthur M. Climenhaga 691 Ukiah Way Upland, California 91786

PROGRAM COMMITTEE

Merne A. Harris, Chairman Vennard College University Park, Iowa

Col. Milton S. Agnew William M. Arnett Leo G. Cox

MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE

Paul P. Petticord, Chairman 4200 South East Jennings Avenue Portland, Oregon 87200

J. Kenneth Grider W. Ralph Thompson

EDITORIAL COMMITTEE

Charles W. Carter, Chairman 4308 S. Wigger St. Marion, Indiana 46952

Armor D. Peisker Harold B. Kuhn I am answering your letter of November 23rd.

I think the 1968 Journal reprints should be sent direct to me for distribution. Have them sent to my home address, please. I agree, however, that those that you and Dr. Climenhaga will handle should go to you direct from Edwards Brothers. I should have a record of them, however. It seems to me, too, that the financial arrangement which you had with the Executive Committee last year should prevail until such a time as it may be changed. We should have a startement from Dr. Climenhaga relative to the number of copies he wants before we have them shipped to him. I wrote Dr. Harris asking if I should contact the Executive with respect to our meeting in February and if I should be the one to tell Bishop Boyd of our desire to operate independently, but have not heard from him.

I can understnat your feelings with respect to the way Bishop Boyd and the NHA have handled the matter of the papers for publication. Committments which you made after our conference and before this recent development should be respected, too. I shall be disappointed if Dr. Taylor's paper at least does not get published somewhere.

I am getting new letterheads made. How many did you say you will need?

We are glad for a few ways of vacation. Are hoping to catch up a little with our work.

We hope that this finds you and Mrs. Carter well.

Cordially,

W. Ralph Thompson Sec.-Treas.